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Sports Day at Bodsham Next Week! 

I am looking forward to experiencing my first Sports Day at Bodsham on Thursday next week. Mrs Billinglsey 

has worked hard to devise sporting activities from around the UK including cricket, Gaelic football, golf and 

rugby so that the children enjoy a cultural element on the day! 

 

Parents are invited to come to school from 12.30.pm for a picnic with their children on the field. Activities 

begin at 1pm. Please send a packed lunch as there will be no hot meals that day. School packed lunches will 

be available if they have been ordered.  

 

Sports will start at 1pm with ‘potted sports’ activities for the children to enjoy in their house teams first, 

followed by races and relays in year groups. 

 

Parents are requested not to bring any rain with them on the day! 

 

School Uniform for Sale – Tuesdays after school 

If you are seeking to purchase any new items of school uniform please come to the office after school on 

Tuesdays where there will be office staff able to serve you. Payments need to be by correct cash or cheque 

which should be made out to the Friends of Bodsham Church of England Primary School. 

Prices and full details of the Summer and Winter uniforms can be found at 

www.bodsham.kent.sch.uk/parents/uniform  

 

My Dad Drawings in press next week 

The children in Year R and KS1 all created a picture for Father’s Day that will be published in the local KM 

newspaper next week - so parents may want to buy a souvenir copy and look out for yourself immortalised in 

print! 

 

Year 6 Bikeability Next Week 

Children in Year 6 will be taking part in the Bikeability programme next week to 

improve their cycling proficiency. Parents are reminded that children and bikes will need 

to be transported to Smeeth Primary School for level 2 training on either Wednesday or 

Friday.  
 

Reminder – No Trading Cards Please 

Please can you remind children that we don’t permit any type of trading card in school. Match Attacks, 

Pokemon and other types of card games can cause arguments and upset if they are lost. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Paul Newton 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

In our Worship we have been thinking about gratitude. The children heard the story of the Ten 

Lepers which shows how Jesus was sad that only one person of the ten he had healed gave thanks, 

Luke 17: 11-18.  What would your child be most grateful for in their life? 
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